

- Ms Panton*
1. Mr Tucker *See liaison with DoH on IX. Note hookin on Mach C + reserach money. G 2/5*
 2. Mr Panton
 3. Return to Dr McIntyre

Copy to Dr Moir (note only - to see penultimate paragraph)

ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON VIROLOGICAL SAFETY OF BLOOD

Attached is a note of the meeting held on 24 April together with the relevant papers.

IX With regard to the introduction of HIVI and II combined test I suggest close liaison with DoH regarding the wording of the submission and the news release.

I have checked with David McIntosh re SNBTS and he confirms that it will be possible to say that all blood cellular products issued on 1 June from transfusion centres will have been considered tested. It will not be possible to claim that fresh frozen plasma or cryoprecipitate issued on that date will have been tested; however, any of these two products produced from blood collected after 1 June will of course have been tested.

It will be important that we say the same as DoH.

Also attached is a copy of an action note from Dr Pickles following the meeting on 24 April. You will note the bit about research money.

P.A. Healey

HA A D MCINTYRE
Room 20
Ext [redacted]

1 May 1990

Mr Hogg *Mr Panton* *Please take action as below.*
3/5/90

1. copy this, the note of both meeting and Dr Pickles action note for our files and action.

NB → 2. contact OOH about *IX* and ensure that we get advance drafts so that our submissions can go forward at the same time

3. return to Dr McIntyre.

P.A. 2/5.